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Your questions answered: 

School Playgrounds  
Did you know that the province doesn’t fund upgrades to school playgrounds?  

Join TDSB Trustee Sara Ehrhardt for a virtual ward forum to learn more about school 

grounds, and how school communities might advance school yard updates. 

Richard Christie, Senior Manager of Sustainability will join this virtual ward forum, to answer 

your questions. He will also provide us an update on the TDSB’s Climate Action Plan and 

what it means for our community. 

We will also hear updates from Trustee Sara and our Parent Involvement Advisory 

Committee (PIAC) representatives. 

All in Toronto-Danforth are welcome to attend, including parents/guardians/caregivers, 

students, staff, and members of school communities. 

Tuesday, January 23, 2024, from 7pm to 9pm via Zoom 

To confirm your attendance please REGISTER HERE. We will 
send you the Zoom meeting link via email before the meeting. 
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